
 

 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

 
 

TPB RESUMES THE PROCESSING OF APPLICATIONS AND 
ENDORSEMENTS TO UP-PGH AND PCMC FOR 50% RT-PCR  

SUBSIDY FOR APPROVED DOMESTIC LEISURE TOURISTS FROM  
JUNE 01-15, 2021  

 
Following the issuance of IATF Resolution No. 118-A Series of 2021 allowing 
leisure travel from NCR, Bulacan, Cavite, Laguna, and Rizal, to areas under 
Modified General Community Quarantine (MGCQ), the processing and 
endorsement of applications for RT-PCR test subsidy to PCMC and UP-PGH will 
resume from June 01 to 15, 2021. 
 
Our domestic tourists are kindly advised that UP-PGH is closed for swabbing of 
outpatients on Sundays. 
 
The aforementioned endorsement date is for those scheduled to depart on June 
04 – 15, 2021. Tourists whose flights were rescheduled may send their updated 
flight itineraries and hotel confirmation bookings to: phtravel@tpb.gov.ph (UP-
PGH) and phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph (PCMC) for rescheduling of the RT-PCR 
test, subject to availability of slots for UP-PGH applicants in view of their 
maximum capacity of 150 approved applicants per day. 
 
Please indicate in your email the subject: APPLICANT/S FOR SWAB 
RESCHEDULING for easier tracking. 
 
Kindly visit https://app.philippines.travel/ to check and verify requirements and 
protocols for tourists in the various destinations. Moreover, please check with 
the airline company you will be flying with and the hotel/resort where you will 
be staying at, on their protocols for the resumption of leisure travel. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we pray for the 
safety and well-being of everyone.  
 
 
TPB MANAGEMENT 

https://app.philippines.travel/

